
TOWN OF RICE LAKE 
BARRON COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that as of 8:00 pm on 

April 3, 2018, there is one (1) provisional ballot for the 
April 3, 2018 Spring Election.   

 
JANET TOMESH, CLERK/TREASURER 

POSTED:  April 3, 2018, 8:45 PM 
 

As of 11:05 am on Wednesday, April 4, 2018, the 
status of the provisional ballot has been updated to 
complete, meaning the required documentation has 
been provided and the vote will be counted when the 
canvass board reconvenes on Monday, April 9, 2018 at 
8:30 am.  

 
Janet Tomesh, Clerk/Treasurer 


